FILED 10/29/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 11597-2020

Dorothy Menasco FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:24 AM

To: Greg Fogleman

Cc: Rachael Dziechciarz

Subject: RE: Change to Docket Title in 20200236-TP

Hi Greg,

Per your request below, the docket title has been revised.

From: Greg Fogleman <GFoglema@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Thursday, October 29, 2020 10:53 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Cc: Rachael Dziechciarz <RDziechc@psc.state.fl.us>
Subject: Change to Docket Title in 20200236-TP

Please revise docket title from “Proposed extension of permissive dialing in the 850 area code” to “Proposed
extension of permissive dialing in the 850 and 813 area codes.”

Greg Fogleman

Public Utilities Supervisor

Office of Industry Development and Market Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission

(850) 413-6574





